
Dear Chapter Leader,

This letter is to confirm that your Chapter is part of the official State of

Youth’s Chapters Program.

The State of Youth aims to empower the youth community by building a

non-political, non-religious digital “state” that transcends borders.

Increasing awareness, building advocacy and creating action against the

most pressing issues the world faces today.

This platform has been founded by KidsRights and connected by

Facebook. The ultimate goal is to inspire children to create real change and

impact across the world.

KidsRights is an international non-governmental organization that strives

for a world where all children have access to their rights and are enabled to

realize the great potential they carry within them. KidsRights supports

children by commanding global attention for the realization of children’s

rights and acting as a catalyst to ignite change, together with children and

youth.

Together with this letter we are sending you a quality label, which is a logo

that represents that your Chapter is officially supported by the KidsRights

Foundation.

The State of Youth Project Manager

Ludovica Del Vecchio


